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MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD

Aloha! 
Thank you to all who joined us for this year’s Keiro Kai/Shinnenkai. The 
great turnout resulted in selling out of Bento, Teri plates and mochi. 
A special thanks to the AWESOME volunteers who helped make it 
happen, Karate and Judo memberships, and Veronica Ota (singer) for the 
impressive performances.

The SGJCC would also like to acknowledge the San Gabriel Nursery for 
the many years of generous support, and AMC Theaters at Santa Anita for 
their contributions to the raffle.

Have a great Spring!

Mahalo,
Chris Kadohiro

CONGRATULATIONS TO SAN GABRIEL JAPANESE COMMUNITY CENTER AND SAN 
GABRIEL JUDO MEMBER, ABIGAIL MCKEON, WHO was CROWNED QUEEN AT THE 
TEMPLE CITY CAMELLIA FESTIVAL. PHOTO: COURTESY OF THE CITY OF TEMPLE CITY.
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SGJCC MEETINGS
Second TUESDAY of every month
@ 7:30PM

1 | 14 | 20		  7 | 14 | 20
2 | 11 | 20		  8 | 11 | 20
3 | 10 | 20		  9 | 15 | 20
4 | 14 | 20		  10 | 13 | 20
5 | 12 | 20		  11 | 9 | 20
6 | 9 | 20		  12 | 14 | 20

SAN GABRIEL
NIKKEI QUARTERLY
ISSUES | Deadlines

1st Quarter (Jan - Mar) | WINTER
DEADLINE     2 | 15
RELEASE      3 | 1

2nd Quarter (Apr - Jun) | SPRING
DEADLINE     5 | 15
RELEASE     6 | 1

3rd Quarter (Jul - Sept) | SUMMER
DEADLINE     8 | 15
RELEASE     9 | 1

4th Quarter (Oct - Dec) | FALL
DEADLINE     11 | 15
RELEASE DATE 12 | 1

SPECIAL | NEW YEARS EDITION
DEADLINE     12 | 15
RELEASE     1 | 1

Please send submissions to:
SGJCCnewsletter@gmail.com

SAN GABRIEL NIKKEI QUARTERLY IS A FREE 
NEWSLETTER PUBLISHED BY THE SAN GABRIEL 
JAPANESE COMMUNITY CENTER FOR  IT’S 
MEMBERS AND CLUB AFFILIATES.

Share your center story...
we are looking for INDIVIDUALs who would be interested in 
sharing Their stories about the community cenTer. telling 
your story can help us learn more about our membership, 
center historical events, and how we may better serve our 
community.

If you are interested in submitting your story, please send 
your submission via email to: SGJCC5149@gmail.com.

2020 KEIRO KAI | SHINNENKAI

FRONT COVER: 2020 Keiro Kai | Shinnenkai 
Honorees. Photo courtesy of SGJCC.

ABOVE: Homemade ChiChi Dango for sale at 
the 2020 Keiro Kai | Shinnenkai. Photo Courtesy of 
Carrie Kadohiro.

The San Gabriel Japanese 
Community Center would like 
to thank our membership for 
a successful 2020 Keiro Kai | 
Shinnenkai event! We had excellent 
attendance this year and we hope 
everyone had a good time.

Our 2020 Keiro Kai Honorees are Al 
Horibe, Bea Tabata, Chico Iguchi, 
George Kaneda, Gladys Itamura, 
Harold Yoshizumi, Henry Watanabe, 
Hiro Kusumoto, Janet Wong, Ken 
Matsumoto, Mabel Mayeda, Mino 
Nakatani, Sachi Yoshida, Sandy 
Kaneda, Sho Tabata, Tae Murashige, 
Tak Murase, and Tak Yoshida.

We began with a New Year Toast by 
SGJCC Advisor, Steve Kato. Visitors 
to the event were able to purchase 
bento meals and fresh mochi to 
enjoy while watching program 
demonstrations and entertainment. 
New this year was a Mochitsuki 
activity, led by Nikkei Senior 
member, Naomi Furogawa. Children 
and adults were invited to make 
their own mochi to eat or take home. 
guests were able to fill them with 
anko (red bean paste) or various 
chocolates, if they were feeling 
adventurous. They could also enjoy 
their mochi plain with condiments 
of nori, kinako, sugar, and shoyu. We 
hope to continue this tradition at 
future Keiro Kai | Shinnenkai events.

For entertainment, guests of 
the event were treated to an 
exceptional Kata demonstration 
from Japan Karate Association of 
Los Angeles. San Gabriel Judo 
had a demostration that featured 
some of the different age groups 
that they have classes for. This
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2020 Keiro Kai | Shinnenkai (cont.)

Between participants, SGJCC held 
it’s door prize raffles. Prizes were 
donated by San Gabriel Nursery, 
AMC Theaters, Gary Higashi, Kathy 
and Steve Kato, Phannie Bang 
and LiveNation Entertainment. 
Some lucky winners were able to 
take home one of the beautiful 
Sogetsu Ikebana centerpieces. 
Congratulations to all the winners!

SGJCC would like to thank all 
our members for their generous 
donations. With your support, the 
Community Center continues to 
provide a low-cost meeting space 
for all of our affliliate groups to 
thrive.
TOP TO BOTTOM: JKA of Los Angeles, Vocalist, 
Veronica Toyomi Ota, Mabel Mayeda and Chris 
Kadohiro, Mochitsuki, San Gabriel Judo Dojo. 
Photos courtesy of SGJCC and Misty Tamanaha.

was followed by a wonderful live 
vocal performance by Veronica 
Toyomi Ota.

After a photo was taken of our 
Keiro Kai honorees in attendance, 
eldest senior group member, 
Mabel Mayeda and SGJCC 
President, Chris Kadohiro, had the 
honor of cutting  the cake that was 
served for dessert.

The last item on schedule was 
Jason Sakuda’s Eagle Scout 
Project Throw-A-Thon Fundraiser. 
His project is to design and 
build a new street sign for the 
community center. Jason and 
his fellow judokas completed as 
many throws as the could in one 
minute to help him fundraise for 
the project. He was able to raise 
enough money to fund his project 
and SGJCC looks forward to the 
completion sometime this year!
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Happy
Birthday
Sensei
Richie!

TOP:  Thank you card from Jason Sakuda for contributing to his Eagle Scout Project. ABOVE: 
Celebrating Sensei Richie’s Birthday during the San Jose Buddhist Sensei Memorial Judo 
Championships. Photo courtesy of Liz Tamanaha

SAN GABRIEL JUDO
JASON SAKUDA’S THROW-A-THON FUNDRAISER
Eagle Scout Community Service Project
January 16, 2020
SGJCC

Big super THANK YOUs to everyone 
who contributed to our Throw-a-
thon fundraiser that raised all the 
funds needed for Jason Sakuda’s 
Eagle Scout Community Service 
Project! With all the love and 
support y’all provided, we raised 
$3,147.50, which will provide Jason 
all the funds required to build a 
brand new street sign for our San 
Gabriel Japanese Community 
Center!!! We’ll definitely share 
pics of the new sign as soon as it is 
constructed!

Thank you to all the awesome 
contributors!!! Thank you to all the 
ukes!! We can’t do Judo without an 
uke!
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THROWER:
JASON SAKUDA

CONTRIBUTORS:
Spyro Ananiades
Chang Family
Cua Family
Richie Endow 
Kiyo Fukumoto
Roy Harting
Gary Higashi
Hwang Family
Sensei Ron Ito
Sensei Glenn Koyama
Marie Langarica
McNair Family
Ken Matsumoto
Sensei Brianna Matsuura
Charlie & Tyler Miller
Daniele Montejo
Notopradono Family
Garry Richardson
Alice & Ken Sakuda
San Gabriel Judo Dojo
Shimamoto Family
BMW Tamanaha
Tan Family
Tang Family
Jennifer Yanaagi
Yoshitake Family

THROWER:
WAVERLY TAMANAHA

CONTRIBUTORS:
Reiko & Kenny Hashizume
Shelley Hirata
Sensei Ron Ito
Linda Kanemitsu
Marliyn Kawaguchi
Jodi & Terry Liu
Nicole & Garrett Nakano
Hitomi & Glenn Nishinaka
Steve Nishinaka
Sensei Naomi Osugi
Ortega-Plantmason Family
Veronica Toyomi Ota
April Schott
Irene & Roger Takemoto
Michi Tamanaha
Misty & Brent Tamanaha
Judy & Richard Terukina

THROWER:
DANIELLA MANIBOG

CONTRIBUTORS:
AnnMaria DeMars
Sensei Ron Ito
Maria & Darren Manibog

THROWER:
TYLER HIGASHI

CONTRIBUTORS:
Cindy & Gary Higashi
Sensei Ron Ito
Dave Uyemura

THROWER:
AVERY KADOHIRO

CONTRIBUTORS:
Izzy & Jeannie Coulter
Sensei Ron Ito
Carrie & Chris Kadohiro

THROWER:
AUDREY TAMANAHA

CONTRIBUTORS:
Sensei Ron Ito
Daniel Lee
Hannah Lee
Sensei Krista Tsutsui Steele
Joyce Tamanaha
Liz & Eric Tamanaha
Sensei Larry Tsutsui

THROWER:
MADELINE TAMANAHA

CONTRIBUTORS:
Liz & John Doomey
Sensei Ron Ito
Daniel Lee
George Lee
Joyce Tamanaha
Liz & Eric Tamanaha

THROWER:
NICHOLAS NOTOPRADONO

CONTRIBUTORS:
Sensei Ron Ito
Cindy & Dibiyo Notopradono

THROWER:
GARRETT YANAGI

CONTRIBUTORS:
Sensei Ron Ito
Marie Langarica
Jennifer Yanagi
Allison Yoshida

THROWER:
AYA YOSHITAKE

CONTRIBUTORS:
Sensei Ron Ito
Tan Family
Teri & Mako Yoshitake

THROWER:
TIFFANY YANAGI

CONTRIBUTORS:
Sensei Ron Ito
Mae Langarica
Susana Seaget
Jennifer anagi
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sensei memorial
judo championships

san jose state university
2.16.2020

congrats tot he kids for 
placing 7th out of 163 

dojos. quite impressive 
considering so many 

of our competitors 
stood home this year. so 

kudos to this budle of 
throwers.

gold medalists
erin chang

cheyann hwang
rylan hwang

nicholas notopradono
kyle sakuda

audrey tamanaha

silver medalists
riley chang

gracie davis
tyler higashi

avery kadohiro
sofia manibog

aimee notopradono
kyle sakuda

madeline tamanaha
bryan wang

sophia wang
tiffany yanagi

Bronze Medalists
daniella manibog

malia manibog
bryan wang

TOP LEFT: Bow in at the San Jose Buddhist Sensei Memorial Judo Championships. Photo 
Courtesy of Misty Tamanaha. RIGHT: Team Picture at the Nanka West Coast Invitational, 
Westminister, CA. Photo courtesy of Liz Tamanaha. MIDDLE: IJF Referee Seminar in 
Doha, Qatar. BOTTOM: Team picture at the San Jose Buddhist Sensei Memorial Judo 
Championships. Photo courtesy of Jennifer Yanagi. 

SPRING 2020  |  SAN GABRIEL NIKKEI QUARTERLY

8  |  



    
WEST COAST INVITATIONAL
Westminister High School
2.8.2020

We are throwing again! 
Our lil’ warriors hauled 
in a load of medals. 10 
gold medals. 6 silver 
medals. 7 bronze medals.

GOLD medalists
erin chang x2
gracie davis
Tyler Higashi
Avery kadohiro
malia manibog
sofia manibog
jason montejo
audrey tamanaha
madeline tamanaha

silver medalists
rylan hwang
abigail mckeon
malia manibog
waverly tamanaha
lucy venegas
tiffany yanagi

bronze medalists
Hailey Fukumoto
Daniella Manibog
jordan Montejo
waverly tamanaha
kai tamashiro
garrett yanagi
aya yoshitake

ippon of the day
landen vien

Very good day for the 
team. Thank you Lil’ ones!

SENSEI RICHIE SELECTED AS USA 
REPRESENTATIVE AT IJF REFEREE 
SEMINAR IN DOHA, QATAR
January 8, 2020
Doha, Qatar

From Marius L. Vizer, President of the International Judo Federation: “The year 
2020 is one of great importance for the sport of judo. With the Olympic Games 
to be held in Tokyo, Japan – the birthplace of our sport, all eyes of the world 
will be on our athletes and our competition.

We are already witnessing a great interest in the Olympic judo competition and 
Tokyo 2020 will be a perfect occasion for all of us to harvest the fruits of the 
work and activity we had in the past four years.  We are hoping to be able to 
present outstanding judo performances and impeccable organization, as well 
as a display of the judo values and principles which guide and unite us.

The IJF Refereeing and Coaching Seminar 2020 takes place in Doha, Qatar, a 
location which we will return to in the following period for several competitions 
and where we hope to develop our sport and increase its presence in the 
Qatari society. I hereby thank the organizers – the Qatar Judo Federation, as 
well as the Qatar Olympic Committee, for their support and efforts.

This seminar has become a traditional gathering of the entire Judo Family – 
coaches, referees, experts and all technical personnel. It is a good opportunity 
to learn, exchange and clarify all aspects related to judo competitions and 
refereeing, in order to continue our activity in harmony and clarity, showing a 
positive image of judo in the world.”

From Sensei Richie:  “I spent a few days with some of the most amazing 
people in the world. The super kind Qatari people and Judokas from over 
160 different countries all coming together to try our best to unify Judo 
competition rules and interpretations world wide. It was so amazing to see 
every possible type of human being come together with one common goal 
which was simply to make sure all judoka of the world are able to compete in 
a fair arena with unconditional love, respect and support regardless of your 
culture, country, religion, color, orientation, etc. It’s simply beautiful and almost 
beyond explanation. I don’t know if I’ll ever be able to say what it felt like to 
see such extreme diversity sitting all in one gigantic room working together 
in perfect harmony. World Champions. Olympic Champions. 10dans. 1dans. 
Billionaires. Millionaires. Barely-any-naires. 1st World. 2nd World. 3rd World. 
Every World. Every Religion. Almost every difference you could possibly 
imagine all in one global pool of mutual welfare, respect and consideration. 
Just that freakin’ cool. Judo really is phenomenal. I’ll remember this experience 
forever and a day. Thank you, USA Judo Referee Commission for giving me 
this opportunity to see every piece of the Judo pie. Thank you, San Fernando 
Dojo, Jeannie & Izzy Coulter, Shimamoto sensei and my Family for the love & 
financial support to help with this journey!”
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JKA LOS ANGELES KARATE CLUB
We are JKA Los Angeles Karate Club which is member of Japan 
Karate Association based in Japan. We are Southern California’s 
JKA headquarter based in the San Gabriel Japanese community 
center. The synergy between the two is not only cultural but also 
economically as well as both are nonprofit entities. Our mission 
statement is to propagate the study of traditional Japanese 
Shotokan Karate and Japanese cultures as well.  To that end, our 
approach is to have a dynamic and symbiotic relationship with not 
only our students but their families as well. Karate training is strict; 
we strive to make it fun and engaging to the students at all times.  
Our dojo is open to all, no matter race or creed nor age or size and 
instructed by JKA international licensed instructor.  

JKA of Los Angeles at the 2020 Keiro 
Kai | Shinnenkai. Photos courtesy of 
Misty Tamanaha.
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SAN GABRIEL NIKKEI SENIORS
San Gabriel Nikkei Seniors 
Christmas Party
On December 12th, one 
hundred members and guests 
celebrated the holiday season in 
the Lake View Room of Almansor 
Court located in Alhambra, CA. 
At Almansor Court, we had an 
enjoyable lunch, spectacular 
entertainment and many, many 
door prizes. It was a wonderful 
opportunity to get together with 
old friends and had a chance to 
make new friends. 
The menu consisted of spinach 
salad with cranberries and 
candied walnuts; we had a 
choice of blackened salmon with 
scallops or roasted prime rib of 
beef, choose rice pilaf, seasonal 

vegetables and cranberry tart. 

Mistress of ceremony, Janice Uba acknowledged 
the 2019 Cabinet and introduced the 2020 Cabinet. 
Joy Yogi led the Ukulele group with Sing-along. We 
enjoyed singing along with the Ukulele group. Janice 
Uba with her line dancers performed the line dance. 
We enjoyed musical entertainment provided by 
Veronica Ota. What is a senior event without Bingo 
games and 50/50 opportunity drawing?

Thanks to many generous members for contributing 
their time, talent and donations to help make 
Christmas Party a big success. Success was due to 
the following group of generous volunteers: Sue 
Yamada, Janice Uba, Jack Miyagawa, Irene Hagihara, 
Stan Yamada, Steve Furogawa, Eiko Uchiyama, Naomi 
Furogawa, Stan Yamada, Mariko Garrett, Chico 
Iguchi, Glenn Yoshida, Judy Shima, Flo Miyagawa, 
Sue Yamada, Janice Uba, Jack Miyagawa, Les Shima, 
Henry Watanabe, Mino Nakatani, Larry Nakamura, 
Joy Yogi, Karen Nakamura, Caroline Watanabe, Lillian 
Nakatani, Gladys Itamura, Nobi Takayama, Miyako 
Murata, Kris Mayeda, Mariko Kleinedler, Al Horibe, 
Bea Tabata, Akiko Hanabusa, Frances Goto, Tee 
Murashige, Ko Nakamura, Shoye Iwo, Sho Tabata, 
Sho Mayeda, Hiro Kusumoto, Elena De La Cruz, and 
San Gabriel Nursery and Florist.

ABOVE: SG Nikkei Seniors February 
Meeting MIDDLE: SG Nikkei Seniors 

having fun! BELOW: Celebrating 
Hiro’s 91st Birthday!
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Ikebana | Flower Arranging
2nd | 4th Mondays from 7:00pm - 9:00pm
Adults $40 | 1st Child $30 | Add’l Child* $20

Kaz Kitajima
Sogetsu Ikebana
kazhanatoniwa@gmail.com
T | 626.333.3039

Judo | Japanese Martial Art
Tuesday | Fridays  from 5:00pm - 9:00pm
Contact directly for member pricing

Richie Endow
San Gabriel Judo Dojo
sangabrieljudo@gmail.com
T | 626.415.7383

Karate | Japanese Martial Art
1st | 3rd | 5th Mondays from 6:00pm - 8:00pm
Wednesdays from 6:30pm - 8:30pm
Saturdays  from 5:00pm - 7:30pm
Contact directly for member pricing

Yoshiaki Harada
JKA Los Angeles
info@jka-los.com
T | 626.274.2579

Nikkei Seniors | Keirokai
Thursdays  from 10:00am - 1:00pm
Contact directly for member pricing

Walt Kleinedler
San Gabriel Nikkei Seniors Club
T | 626.285.0361

Where Eagles Soar | Christian Fellowship
Sundays  from 10:00am - 11:30am

Pastor Bob Lona
T | 626.574.7107
C | 626.260.3577

SOCIAL

MARTIAL ARTS

ARTS | CULTURE

OUR GROUP PROGRAMS
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L A S  V E G A S
B u s  T r i p
SG NIKKEI SENIORS is 
planning a LAS VEGAS trip APRIL 
14-16 at the California Hotel and 
Casino. Bus will leave from the 
SGJCC between 8:30-9:00 am.

Aloha package:

Double occupancy
$165 per person

Single Occupany
$195 per person

Payment due by March 5th. Bus 
seating is limited.

If you are interested, please 
contact Jack Miyagawa at (626) 
571-2071.

MEETING SCHEDULE
(Starts at 10:00 am followed by lunch)

March  5 | 12 | 19 | 26
April 2 | 9 | 16 | 23 | 30

May 7 | 14 | 21 | 28
June 4 | 11 | 18 | 25

SAN GABRIEL NIKKEI SENIORS

ABOVE: SG Nikkei Seniors Bingo time.

Line Dance
The SGNS Club conducts line dance at 9 AM 
before our usual schedule Thursday meetings 
at 10 am.  All our members are encouraged 
to attend to keep their physical strength and 
wellbeing. With our advancing age of our 
members, it is very important we do not lose 
muscle tone, that is needed in keeping our 
balance. So many seniors fall and break their 
bones. Don’t let that happen by dancing and 
keeping active.

Janice Uba
SGNS Line Dance instructor

Bingo Time
The meeting is nothing without our Bingo 
game. They really look forward to winning or in 
my case playing Bingo.

First Meeting of 2020
Seventy-seven members attended the first 
2020 meeting on January16. We had our 
New Year Special Bento lunch. We started the 
meeting with SGNS Club business. After the 
business meeting, we played Bingo. Everybody 
enjoyed eating the special new year Obento. 

Submitted by Irene Hagihara, Corresponding 
Secretary

SGNS membership rosters for 2020 will be 
finalized and distributed to members in early 
March.  We welcome any new members and 
ask that they contact Membership Chair, Glenn 
Yoshida, at (626) 589-2470 for membership 
applications and pricing. 
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$10 PER ISSUE | $40 PER YEAR

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO PLACE AN 
AD IN THE SAN GABRIEL NIKKEI 
QUARTERLY, PLEASE SUBMIT THE 
FOLLOWING INFORMATION TO: 
sgjcc5149@gmail.com

CONTACT PERSON
PHONE NUMBER | EMAIL ADDRESS
BUSINESS NAME | BUSINESS ADDRESS
ARTWORK (EPS, PDF, AI FILE)

PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR PAYMENTS TO:
SGJCC
C|O NIKKEI QUARTERLY 
5019 N ENCINITA AVE
TEMPLE CITY | CA | 91780

ADVERTISING

SHARE A FAVORITE 
RECIPE WITH THE 
SGJCC COMMUNITY!

we are looking for 
delicious recipes to share 
with the sgjcc membership. 
please send your recipe 
along with photos to:  
sgjccnewsletter@gmail.com

COMMUNITY KITCHEN
SOBORO-DONBURI
Misty Tamanaha

Ingredients
	 1 lb Ground Chicken		  2 Tbsp Sugar (adjust to taste)
	 2 Tbsp Avocado Oil			  2 Tbsp Mirin
	 2 tsp Fresh Grated Ginger		  3 Tbsp Shoyu (adjust to taste)
	 2 Tbsp Sake			 

	 2 Large Eggs			   1 Tbsp Avocado Oil
	 1 Tbsp Sugar

	 Steamed Rice			   Steamed Green Beans

Recipe Instructions
	 In a frying pan add avocado oil and cook ground chicken thoroughly , 	
	 breaking the meat down into small pieces. Add sake, sugar, mirin. Then 	
	 add shoyu. Continuing to break meat into small pieces. Add grated 		
	 ginger and it’s juice. Cook down until the liquid is almost gone. Beat eggs 	
	 and sugar together in a small bowl. In a frying, add avocado oil, begin 	
	 cooking and stirring eggs with 4-6 chop sticks to break the cooking eggs 	
	 into small pieces. Cut steamed green beans into small pieces. Assemble 	
	 cooked ground chicken, eggs and steamed green beans over a bed of 	
	 steamed rice. ENJOY!

This issue’s recipe is courtesy of Misty Tamanaha.
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MEMBERSHIP:	 		  FAMILY			  INDIVIDUAL		      SENIOR

															             
					     	 			   	 	 	 			 
Last Name					     First Name			   DOB	            	 Occupation

					     	 			   	 	 	 			 
Spouse Last Name				    Spouse First Name		  DOB		  Occupation

															             
Home Address (Street | City | State | Zip)						    

							       	 							     
Phone								        Email
															             
MINOR CHILD | CHILDREN (Names | DOB)

															             
Child Name										          DOB

															             
Child Name										          DOB

															             
Child Name										          DOB

															             
Child Name										          DOB

															             
Child Name										          DOB

EMERGENCY CONTACT INFORMATION

					     	 				    	 				  
Emergency Contact Name			   Cell Phone				    Relationship
		   
GROUP AFFILIATION:							     

	 Ikebana - Sogetsu			   Judo - SGJD				    Karate - JKA Los Angeles

	 Shodo - Calligraphy			   Where Eagles Soar

SGJCC-related messages and quarterly newsletter will be sent via email. If you would like a hardcopy of the newsletter 
sent via US MAIL, please check the box:		 US MAIL 

   SGJCC MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION YEAR  	

MEMBERSHIP DUES PAYABLE TO: SAN GABRIEL JAPANESE COMMUNITY CENTER (SGJCC)
	 FAMILY MEMBERSHIP (includes minor children under 18 | full-time students under 24).......................$60
	 INDIVIDUAL MEMBERSHIP (18 or older).......................................................................................................$50
	

					     	 			   	 		  	 CASH
Payment received by Group			   Date received			   Check Number



5019 N ENCINITA AVENUE | TEMPLE CITY | CA | 91780
WWW.SGJCC.ORG | 626.286.9850
SGJCC5149@GMAIL.COM

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED
DATED MATERIAL

SGJCC

MISSION The San Gabriel  Japanese Community Center (SGJCC) is a charitable non-
profit organization founded in 1923, that provides educational, social and 

recreational opportunities to people of all ages and backgrounds, while sharing Japanese culture 
through the legacy of it’s traditional arts and crafts.

UPCOMING EVENTS

SAKURA MATSURI - CHERRY BLOSSOM FESITVAL
SHOSEIAN TEA HOUSE
MARCH 15 | SUNDAY | 10AM - 3PM

FREE DAY AT THE JAPANESE AMERICAN NATIONAL MUSEUM
JAPANESE AMERICAN NATIONAL MUSEUM
APRIL 9 | THURSDAY | 10AM - 1PM

SUMMER FUNFEST
SAN GABRIEL JAPANESE COMMUNITY CENTER
JUNE 27 | SATURDAY | 12PM - 3PM

SGJCC SAN GABRIEL JAPANESE COMMUNITY CENTER
FAITH | IKEBANA | JUDO | KARATE | SENIORS


